
 

 

  

 

 

 

17 December 2021 

 

Dear Kwasi 

Report on the Welsh Government’s Legislative Consent Memorandum on the Subsidy Control Bill 

The Senedd’s Legislation, Justice and Constitution Committee has been considering the Welsh 
Government’s Legislative Consent Memorandum on the Subsidy Control Bill.  

We published our report on the Memorandum earlier this month and would like to take this 
opportunity to draw your attention to the second recommendation:  

The UK Government should publish draft regulations and guidance for both UK 
Parliamentarians and Members of the Senedd to consider the details of the subsidy 
control regime and to better understand the potential impacts of the Bill.  

We would be grateful for your views on this recommendation and look forward to hearing from you 
in due course. 

I am copying this letter to William Wragg MP, Chair of the House of Commons Public Administration 
and Constitutional Affairs Committee, The Rt. Hon the Baroness Taylor of Bolton, Chair of the House  
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of Lords Constitution Committee and The Rt. Hon the Lord Blencathra, Chair of the House of Lords 
Delegated Powers and Regulatory Reform Committee.   

Yours sincerely, 

 

Huw Irranca-Davies 
Chair 
 
Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 
We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 


